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I support SB 704 because it offers Oregon a chance to create a truly equitable, fair, 

and efficient healthcare system, one that provides better care for more people at a 

lower cost.  I am a retired radiation oncologist who grew weary of seeing patients 

delay care and develop advanced cancers because they feared cost. We can do 

better. Michael Huntington MD 


